
Dear Valued Customers, 

  
On Sunday March 22, 2020, Governor DeWine announced 

a stay at home order for all Ohioans, the exception being 
essential businesses. 
 

This order goes into effect at 11:59 PM on Monday 
March 23rd, and per the order, extends through April 6th.  As a 
non-essential business, Car Wash USA will close all our wash 
services for this initial two-week period to be compliant with the 
governor’s order, and to protect our customers, employees and 
community. 

 
All “unlimited” wash club members will be given a 

refund for the full time we remain closed under this order. 
 

If you have questions, please call our office at 740-548-
2400 or use our website to email us at CarWashUSA.com, and 
someone will return your call or email. 

 
Let’s hope we can all get through this as soon as possible. 

 
Thank You, 
Car Wash USA, ltd. 
 
 

http://carwashusa.com/

